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PROBUS CLUB OF TEMPLESTOWE VALLEY Inc. 

                                                  CLUB   MEETING   MINUTES 
Held at the Ted Ajani Centre. 

Thompson‘s Road 
Lower Templestowe Monday the 14th November 2011. 

     Reminder to members to turn off Mobile Phones. 
    1 Wilma’s Talk. 
     Wilma opened the meeting with a warm welcome to all members and visitors. 
      There was a thank you letter from Beryl Jones from the Smith Family which Heather   
      would read later. 
     Wilma thanked Doug and Bob for following up Probus Insurance information. The 
      outcome of their enquiry, re-assures the First Aiders that the possibility of any individual  
      exposure ( that may not be covered under the policy) is extremely unlikely. 
      Wilma mentioned the Deepdene Primary School Centenary which may interest some 
       members. 
      She presented the items Jill Dickason had purchased for First Aid, in a ‘Show and Tell’. 
      The new pillow, blanket, and hot water bottle will be stored in a bag, for special  
      emergencies and housed in our hall cupboard. 
      As mentioned in the Newsletter old plastic champagne glasses would be made available to  
      collect during the fellowship break. 
 
 
 
 
    2. GENERAL BUSINESS. 
      Reminder, The next formal meeting is scheduled for the 9th January. No formal meeting   
      December but Newsletters as usual Dec. and Jan. 
 
     Lunch. The fellowship lunch for November is at the Manningham Club, Thompson’s  
     Road. 
     Lunch Numbers…27……….       
   
      3.TREASURER’S REPORT.        Jeff Crosbie. 
         Balance on Hand (31/10/11)    $ 11,584.20 
      Deposits Held for Activities    $    5 306.04. 
      Club Funds as   at (31/10/11)    $   6, 278.16 
      Attached Treasurer’s reports (31/10/11) 
 
 
      Moved Jeff,                       Seconded…Doug Hayne………….. ……..       Carried.  
       
 
     4.Birthdays this month - November. Alan Baker, Laurel Bishop, Anne Doull, Pat  
       Edwards, Ian Gault, Wendy Knight, Craig Lukeman, Dorothy McCaulay, Beverley  
       Mc Dowell, Phillip Mithen, Marilyn Platford, Dennis Wheeler, Faye Williams, Gwen  
       Young. 
    
       Happy Birthday was tunefully rendered by the members. 
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    5.SECRETARY’S  REPORT.             Heather Bindon. 
     1. Heather read the thank you letter from Beryl Jones (Smith Family) 
     2. She alerted the members to the new PCSP travel Insurance policy, valid from 1/12/11  
      to 30/11/12.( Fliers to be made available to members on the table in the fellowship room.) 
     3. Manningham Council promotion for the Boomer Revolution Program available to 
      Seniors. 
        
 
      6. VICE PRESIDENT                 Bob Anderson   
      Bob spoke about Christmas Lunch arrangements. Jenny and Jake will be collecting  
      money. All money to be in today. 
     All is on track for the Christmas Lunch. Members are reminded to use the old door entry  
     and to BYO drinks and glasses. 
 
 
      
 
       7.ACTIVITIES  REPORTS.             Lyn Hudgson   See Attached  Sheet. 
 
   

8.ATTENDANCE RECORD 
Present…112………… 
Visitors…4.…………. 
Apologies…20……….. 
Others………8. 
Apologies; Neil Morrey, Margaret Morrey, Joan Plank, Allan Chambers, Val Sigg, Bev 
McDowell, Yvonne Shembrey, Esma Lawley, Ray Lawley, Dorothy Macaulay, 
 Liz Nauman, Helmut Nauman, Val Reid, Anne Lukeman, Mary Gault, Pam Young, 
Wayne Bishop, Lyn Paice,  
Visitors. George Turner Rosemary Jones, Jennie Moodie David Moodie. 
 
 
FELLOWSHIP BREAK. 10.40 
 
 
11 am.  George Turner’s Presentation on Iceland. 
Vote of Thanks……Bob Anderson 
 Bob thanked George for his usual professional presentation. He said that Iceland had not 
previously been on his wish list of places to visit but he was so impressed with the 
photographs and unusual landscape that it may inspire a visit.……………………. 
 
 
Meeting Closed …12 Noon ……….. Our next gathering, Christmas Lunch ,Monday the 
12th of December at the usual venue.  
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